
 

 
 
 

November 7, 2017 
 
 
 
It is our great pleasure to provide an update on the progress of our Build the Dream, Guard the Legacy 
campaign and our new. “Guardian Catholic School” that opened in August, bringing together the 
students of Holy Rosary and St. Pius V on a single, integrated campus.  

Just think, we broke ground on this new school a year ago this week, we all feel incredibly blessed to 
have construction completed in time to serve our 420 Pre-K3 through 8th grade students, for the 

2017-2018 school year. Our students and their 
families already feel at home at their new campus, 
and for the first time we have a gymnasium for our 
students to use for PE, sports, and especially to host 
basketball games in the brand-new gymnasium.  

Last Monday, we saw many of you as Bishop Estevez 
had a very special mass, blessing and ribbon-cutting 
ceremony for the new school. It was truly humbling 
to see so many loyal supporters of the Guardian 
gather together to celebrate this monumental 
achievement. It would not be possible without our 

generous donors, dedicated board members, school administrators, and the construction team at 
Auld & White. We wish to offer our deep-felt gratitude for each one of you.  

Together we have raised over $10.1 million in donations for the building of the school and it is our 
goal is to continue raising funds to cover our 10.3 million for project costs, and will officially close the 
campaign at the end of 2017.  

Thank you for playing such an instrumental role in the success 
of our Build the Dream, Guard the Legacy campaign. We hope 
that you will join us soon for a campus tour so that you may 
see firsthand the amazing things that are happening at the 
Guardian Catholic School. 

 

Many Blessings, 

                          

Bob Shircliff     Ron Townsend   
Honorary Chairman   Campaign-Chairman    
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